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How blessed we are in the Florida Bahamas Synod!  We have received word from the Global Mission 

Funding desk in Chicago that we have 5 Young Adults in Global Mission (YAGMs) this year from our Synod!! 

 

                                             

 

Brad was an Intern                   Macy is a member of           Lee has worked at Luther        Kaitlyn is a member 

at Salem Lutheran                    Christ Lutheran, Cape         Springs and is a member        of Emmanuel, Naples 

Church, Orlando                       Coral                                   of Resurrection, Palm Harbor 

 

 

We don’t have a photo yet of Sarah Henning who will be serving in Mexico.  Her grandparents attend Hope 

Lutheran, The Villages.  

 

Please lift up these YAGMs in prayer as they prepare to embark on a life-changing journey in service 
to the church for one year.  We will keep you updated on how to sign up for their blogs and postings 

throughout the year.  They also need to raise $5000 towards their expenses.  Perhaps your 
congregation or conference would consider sponsoring a fund-raising activity to help?? 

            

 

               
                        

 

 

 

 

Updates on Companions will be in the September issue – 

following meetings in July & August. 

Brad Giordano                                 Macey Kennedy                         Lee Setzer                                    Kaitlyn “Zig” Ziegelmaier 
Serving in Madagascar                   Serving in Australia                   Serving in Madagascar              Serving in Senegal 

 

Contacts for Global Mission for:   Name     Email     

Presentations/General information     
PJ May, Chair, GM 

Committee     pjnrusty@yahoo.com     

Cuba   Rev. Dr. Russell Meyer     rmeyer@floridachurches.org     

Guyana/Suriname     Marcee Wilkes    Marcee.strickland@gmail.com   

Haiti     Alonso Batson, Jr     nostab@comcast.net     

Jamaica  Sr. Michelle Collins michellec@fbsynod.org  
 


